

Session #48 802.16
Maintenance Task Group
Closing Plenary Report
March 15, 2007

- Chair: Jon Labs
- Editor: Joe Schumacher

Activities of the Week

- 6 sessions:
 - Tuesday 8:10-12:05
 - Tuesday 13:20-18:10
 - Wednesday 8:10-12:10
 - Wednesday 13:30-18:10
 - Thursday 8:10-12:05
 - Thursday 13:20-18:40
- Attendance: 24 4 people

Activities of the Week

- Administrative:
 - Approved minutes from Session #47 (IEEE 802.16maint-07/002)
 - Recorded minutes → IEEE 802.16maint-07/007 (will be uploaded to Maintenance directory)

Resolution of Comments on LB #23a

- IEEE 802.16-07/013r6 (WG directory)
 - 162 comments (17 late comments)
 - 10 Technical binding
 - 98 Technical non-binding
 - 54 Editorial
 - ~24 contributions
 - Resolution summary:
 - 140 Accepted or Accepted-modified
 - 3 Rejected
 - 7 Withdrawn
 - 12 Superseded

Motion #1

- TG Chair has been authorized to make the following motion:

“To accept the database IEEE 802.16-07/013r6 as the comment resolutions for LB#23a on P802.16-2004/Cor2/D2, and to open a Working Group Confirmation Letter Ballot on P802.16-2004/Cor2/D3 as generated from P802.16-2004/Cor2/D2 modified by the comment resolutions in IEEE 802.16-07/013r6.”

Revision PAR

- Received no comments from the EC.
- Received two comments from a Nescom member (Jon Rosdahl)
- The TG drafted resolutions and a response: IEEE 802.16-07/021
- We consulted with Mr. Rosdahl to ensure that the comment resolution we drafted were satisfactory.
- Both comments addressed section 7.4, and the resolutions resulted in a modification to the PAR.
- modified PAR will be on the EC agenda Friday, subject to WG confirmation at the 802.16 closing plenary Thursday night.

Motion #2

- TG Chair has been authorized to make the following motion:

“To accept the Revision PAR in IEEE 802.16-07/008r1, and to authorize the Working Group Chair to forward it for EC and NesCom approval.”

Consolidation Document

- Consolidates 802.16-2004, 802.16e-2005, 802.16-2004/Cor1-2005, 802.16f-2005
- Itzik Kitroser to head a review group for the consolidation document
- The work will be editorial and expected to start before Session #49
- (Note: the whole WG will be able to look at the document)
- Looking for volunteers:
 - 3-4 (PHY) people to look at section 8
 - ~3 (MAC) people to look at section 6
 - 1-2 (security) people for section 7 and related issues in section 11
 - 1-2 people for section 11
 - 8-10 people

Consolidation Document

- Volunteers:
 - Giovanni Maggi (MAC)
 - Wonil Roh will provide (1 PHY, 1 MAC)
 - Joe Schumacher
 - Jon Labs
 - Hassan Yaghoobi will provide one volunteer (1 MAC+PHY)